
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

English – letter writing. We will be writing a letter to 
the Edward Jenner Museum to thank them for our 
trip!  
Maths- finding fractions of amounts. For example, 
what is 1/3 of 18?  
Science- creating our shadow puppet shows! 
Art- Creating dragon eyes!  

Recap the trip to the Edward Jenner Museum and 
looking at formations of non-fiction letters online. 
Reading 5x weekly 
 
Asking the children to cut items into different 
fractions such as playdough, making cookies, 
pizzas etc.  
Mathletics – this is always set to the learning we 
have completed so that the children can 
consolidate it.  
TTRS 

Crystal have had a brilliantly busy week. We have started to look at Fractions in maths and the children have been super 
at ordering and comparing fractions. They have also been designing their clay dragon eyes ready to create next week. 
We also had our class trip (thankyou to Amelia who won this last year!) to the Edward Jenner Museum, where the 
children recapped their learning from last year and became vaccine engineers! They were able to work with a guide who 
helped create the covid vaccines. They created their own vaccines and then tested them in trays to see if they worked or 
not. They all loved it and found out so many interesting facts. The children had a go at using AI to create their own 
dragons using the descriptions they wrote in English. It turned out a great success and it was great to see the children’s 
words visualised.  

Amelia with the hedgehog she 
named for the Edward Jenner 

competition! 

Key dates coming up:  

Childrens mental health week- 4/2/24 

A collage of our trip to the Edward Jenner Museum! 


